
From: Anna Hedley
To: DP Hearings
Subject: Re: APONLS memo received - Arthurs Point Hearing
Date: Thursday, 20 October 2022 3:26:12 PM

Hi Shelley,

I submitted in opposition to the Gertrude and Larchmont notification and am in agreement
with APONLS minute 19.10.22 lodged and uploaded by DP hearings today.  There is not
enough time in the current hearings schedule to properly consider these last minute
revisions and I support the hearings being pushed back so everyone / the landscape experts
can properly assess the revised submissions.

Given the importance of this ONL, I am concerned that this process is being hurried and
could compromise its fairness. 

Kind regards,
Anna Hedley

On 20 Oct 2022, at 11:38, DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz> wrote:

Please be advised that we have received the following  ‘APONLS Memo as to
Hearing Date and Evidence Timetable (19 Oct 2022)’ and it is available to view on
the hearing webpage here:
 
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-
plan/hearings/arthurs-point-stage-1
 
Kind regards
Shelley Dawson
 

Shelley Dawson | Senior District Plan Administrator
Planning & Development | Queenstown Lakes District
Council
P: +64 3 441 0499 
Please note that I work from 8.30am – 4pm
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